AUGUST NEWSLETTER

K-T Key Club | Division 6 | Elizabeth Melton

Table of Contents

- > Welcome to the 2019 2020 School Year
- > Officer Training Divisional Council Meeting
- > District Project
- > Youth Opportunities Fund
- > Dollywood Fall Rally
- > District Convention
- > Trick or Treat for UNICEF
- > Key Club Week
- > Membership Drive
- > Club Calendar
- > Contact Information

Contact Information

I would love to get in contact with all Division 6 Key Clubbers! You can contact me through email or Instagram.

Email: elizabeth@ktkey.org

Instagram: @emelton18

Keeping Up

Keep up with the events going on in the K-T District and in Division 6 by following our Instagram pages!

@ktkeyclub @ktkeyd6

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year! I am beyond excited for what this year will hold for division 6. I hope that we all have an amazing year, not only in key club but school and life in general.

Officer Training Divisional Council Meeting

The Officer Training DCM will be announced in the coming weeks, be looking out for an email from me about it.

District Project

Our K-T District Project is the Ronald McDonald House. The Ronald McDonald House is a home environment providing support and recourses that help keep families together. You and your club can learn more about volunteering on their website.

Youth Opportunities Fund

The Youth Opportunities Fund is an endowed fund for Key Club International held within the Kiwanis International Foundation.

This fund uses earned interest to help Key Clubs and Key Club members serve the world by providing grants for service opportunities. The fund also provides academic scholarships for higher education. The Youth Opportunities Fund is established through a portion of you Key Club International dues and through the purchase of G. Harold Martin Fellowships.

Youth Opportunities Fund grants can help you take action. Look around and identify the things that need to get done in your school, community, and world.

Questions should be emailed to Lisa Pyron at lpyron@kiwanis.org.

Dollywood Fall Rally

The annual Fall Rally at Dollywood in Gatlinburg, TN is taking place on October 19th, 2019 at 11am (although the park hours are 10am - 9pm). The \$50 fee includes park admission, meal voucher, and t-shirt!

District Convention

Our annual K-T District Convention is going to be in Lexington, Kentucky from March 20th - March 22nd. During our District Convention we will be electing a new board, attending workshops, and meeting other key Clubbers from all over the K-T District!

Trick or Treat for UNICEF

For Key Clubbers, Halloween means more than spooky decorations, cool costumes and ghoulish treats. It's a chance to save lives and have fun—for less than the cost of a bag of Halloween candy. Protect a mother and her future newborns from MNT by Trick-or-Treating for UNICEF.

Key Club Week

Get ready for a week of fun! From November 4th, 2019 until November 8th, 2019 is Key Club week! Key Club Week gives you the opportunity to show your community what Key Club is truly about: service. Each day places an emphasis on service, to promote Key Club within our homes, schools and communities and to make Key Club a household name.

Membership Drive

Increasing membership is an important part of building/keeping a strong Key Club. A few ways to increase membership are icebreakers during meetings, community service projects, fundraisers, attending conventions and Divisional Council Meetings, and field trips.

Club Calendar

September - October, 2019 - Divisional Officer Training Meetings

October 1st, 2019 - Annual Dues are payable

October 19, 2019 - Dollywood Fall Rally

December 1, 2019 - Annual Dues become Delinquent

February 1st, 2020 - Unpaid clubs become Suspended

February, 2020 - Club Officer Elections

February - March 2020 - Divisional Spring Rallies

March 20 - 22, 2020 - Key Club District Convention

June 30 - July 5th, 2020 - Key Club International Convention